
From: janethnorah@hotmail.com 

To: magoggo@jpfirstlab.com 

Subject: FILES 

Date: Mon, 16 Feb 2015 14:55:34 +0300 

 

Dear Juvent, 

 

I would be grateful if you would hand over the remaining Kwamtili Estate Ltd vouchers and 

files to Bakari when he passes by your office (he would first phone to see about a suitable 

time). 

 

We are under pressure from the TRA to finalise the 2013 and 2014 accounts. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Dennis 
 


